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Once again NSEE will be holding our annual cutest pet contest.  In the past, this has proven to 

be a great school fundraiser and also an activity that has brought fun and excitement to the 

classrooms at our school. 

There is a $2.00 fee to enter your pet’s photo into the competition.  Students can enter more 

than one pet, however, they must be on separate entry forms and the $2.00 fee for each entry. 

The dates for this years contest are as follows. 

March 13-18 
Students must bring entry forms back into the school with $2.00 
 
March 19 
Students vote in their classrooms 
 
March 20-21 
Students vote in the cafeteria for the entries from the classes 
 
March 22-24 
The top 5 entries will be on display at the Sunny Corner Mainstop  
 
Each entry is judged in the classroom by the students – the entry winner of each class will then 
go be on display in the cafeteria for students to be given a chance to vote by ballot for their 
choice.   
 
The 5 entries that receive the most votes by ballot will then be placed at the Sunny Corner 
Mainstop for the community to help decide who at NSEE has the cutest pet.   
 
The voting at the Sunny Corner Mainstop will be done by dropping loose change into a bucket 
with the entries pictures on them. 
 
The prize for 1st place will be donated by the Red Bank Veterinary Clinic. 
 
This year the money raised will be going to the SPCA. 
 
Good luck to each and every student and also their pets! 


